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Andrea Gyger

From: Richard at Log Hill 

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 8:06 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: comments on proposed election rule changes

re Proposed change to rule 2.14.1  

Deleting the language as proposed appears to leave county officials without guidance regarding when they 

can destroy paper records once digital images have been entered into SCORE.  Unless appropriate guidance is 

provided elsewhere and readily found, the absence of clear guidance on retention will place a burden on 

county clerks and storage space. 

 

general:  all rules should be finalized and published at least six months prior to any election so the county 

clerks, election judges, etc., are not faced with continually changing rules.  any additional rule changes should 

only apply to elections more than six  months into the future. 

 

Richard Wojciechowski  

Ouray county  




